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Comments: I strongly support the proposed amendment which would authorize the renewal, or re-issuance, of

special use permits for "ANILCA cabins" allowing traditional and customary uses.  These small unobtrusive

cabins provide a unique part of the fabric of the Southeast Alaskan community.  By permitting for future use,

there will be a strong incentive for these buildings to be maintained in good condition.

 

Please let me know if you have further questions,

- Greg Chaney  


